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 CPPA Postpones Review of Modified CPRA Regulations 
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The California Privacy Protection Agency sent a Notice of Cancellation of Regular Meeting canceling
its upcoming public meeting where it was scheduled to discuss (and possibly take action on)
the Modified Text of Proposed Regulations (“Modified Regs”). The Modified Regs are now scheduled
to be considered during the October 28-29, 2022 public meeting, further delaying the Agency’s
rulemaking.
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